
 

October 5, 2015 
 
County of San Diego 
Nick Macchione, Health and Human Services Agency 
1600 Pacific Highway, Suite 206 
San Diego, CA 92101 
 
 
Dear Mr. Macchione:  
 
National Conflict Resolution Center (NCRC) is a dedicated partner in the advancement 
of the Live Well San Diego vision and we are excited to formalize our commitment, 
both internally for our staff and board, and externally for our community partners 
and the individual residents that we interact with every day.   
 
NCRC is dedicated to providing communication, conflict management, and inclusivity 
trainings, as well as early intervention mediation and restorative justice services. 
NCRC is also committed to supporting collective impact initiatives. Combined, we 
believe these efforts will increase civility by empowering community members’ self-
reliance, trusting relationships, and abilities to navigate conflict in a collaborative 
manner.  
 
NCRC believes that by fostering safe communities through a climate of civility, San 
Diego will become healthier, safer, and thrive.   
 
  
We look forward to collaboratively working with the County of San Diego and all San 
Diego County community members, and appreciate the opportunity to become a Live 
Well San Diego partner. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Steven P. Dinkin 
President 

 


